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During the last three months, 
the Latin American Young 
Doctors’ Movements have had 
a huge amount of work - 
usually, all conferences and 
meetings take place in the 
second half of the year.  
 
 
There have been several 
Waynakay activities as shown 
by the photos below. 
 
 
Waynakay Argentina had, for 
the first time, a massive 
meeting during the Famfyg 
conference on September 
2019, and there was a 
preconference, too. (Photo 
above) 
 
 
Colombia presented the 
Waynakay Movement and after 
that, many young doctors felt 
summoned to participate. 
(photo right) 
 
 
Ameyali Waynakay (Mexico) 
participated in the Resident 
National Conference in Mexico,  
where many YDM delivered 
their presentations. 
 
 
Alejandro Saldaña is the 
Ameyali Waynakay (Mexico) 
Chair - at the last National 
Residents Conference in 
Mexico he talked about the 
Movement. 

 

On Saturday November 16th, the second YDM meeting took place in Paraguay, where  hard work is 
underway to maintain active participation. 
 



 
Photo: Paraguay YDM above. 
 
The FM 360 program has also been rejuvenated in the region. We have a new Exchange team, and now 
we are regionally coordinated by Elizabeth Portilla from Mexico and Karla Monteiro from Brazil. They are 
working hard to improve internal communication and have initiated a hosts’ update (information that will 
be shared with the other regions soon).  
 
Finally, we want to express our support and solidarity with nations that are suffering violent events, 
hoping that peace will come back as soon as possible. 
 
Waynakay Peru below 
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